F-.‘ THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF Benjamin Franklin High School

bl PHILADELPHIA 550 North Broad Street

Philadelphia, PA 19130

August 23, 2023
Dear Parents/Family of Benjamin Franklin High School
| hope you have enjoyed your summer so far!

As we get closer to September 5th -- the first day of school -- | wanted to reach out to remind
you of our schedule for the upcoming school year.

This year, the Benjamin Franklin High School day will begin at 8:15 am and end at 3:19
am daily. While this is the same schedule as last year, we are sharing this reminder so that if
you haven’t already, you can start to make any needed family arrangements ahead of time to
ensure your child can attend school on time every day.

More information about our return to school in the fall will be shared with you during the District’s
Back-to-School campaign leading up to September 5th -- the first day of school. In the
meantime, | encourage you to visit the School District of Philadelphia website on a regular basis
for the most up to date information on our return to full, in-person learning:
www.philasd.org/ringthebell. | will continue to share school-level reminders with you as well.

Please enjoy the rest of your summer. | cannot wait to welcome your children back to school on
September 5th!

Sincerely,
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